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To: Bijaya Adhikari, PhD From: Arlen Foster, P. Eng. 

 IWB  Stantec 

File: 144902412  08-16 Date: October 22, 2018 

 

Reference: 144902412 Paulatuk Water Treatment Plant Modifications - Additional Info 

As per the request from the Inuvialuit Water Board, we provide the following summary and attached drawings 
to indicate the work that is proposed at the Hamlet’s water treatment plant. 

Existing intake casings will remain. The existing submersible pumps will be removed and replace with the 
same ones providing a maximum truckfill flowrate of 1,000 L/m.  No in-water works of the intake line will take 
place. 

Disconnection of the intake from the existing building will take place at the flanged connection and the new 
prefabricated building will be connected at the flanged connection. 

The new process system will have water withdrawn from the lake as current practice and then be 
prescreened with dual mesh basket strainers (0.5mm perforations) before heading to flocculation and 
membrane filtration prior to truck loading. Disinfection will be provided by Chlorine / Sodium Hypochlorite 
addition. 

Stantec Architecture Ltd. 

Arlen Foster P. Eng. 
Associate 
 
Phone: (867) 920-2882 
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arlen.foster@stantec.com 

Attachment: Issued for Construction Drawings 
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